
Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
I’m a farmer in Benton county, Oregon and I oppose SB1530. The bill is completely wrong and carbon 
reduction has already been happening in our state, proponents are “barking up the wrong tree”. 
Tom Brooks  
Benton, Oregon 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tom Brooks 
26845 McFarland Rd 
Monroe, OR 97456 
tombro77@icloud.com 
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